ARCHBISHOP'S HOUSE
GPO BOX 89

CANBERRA ACT 2601
TELEPHONE (06) 248 6411
FACSIMILE (06) 2479636

9 September 1993

Rev Marcus J. Crowe
Maranatha Lodge

PO Box 3010
BATEHAVEN NSW 2536

Dear Marcus

Thank you very much for your letter of 5 September 1993,
concerning the visit to St Bernard's Church, Batehaven, of Mrs
Mirna Nazour. I was pleased to have your description of the
occasion and also your impressions of what occurred.

I am also grateful for the part that you played in the
celebrations. Reports from St Patrick's, Braddon, were
equally positive and I am sure that Mirna's visit was a cause
of great precedence to many people.

With every best wish and personal regards.

Yours sincerely in Christ

A\ VI

+Francis P. Carroll
Archbishop of Canberra and Goulburn





